
WE ARE OFF TO THE BEACH! 

 WHEN:         Saturday 02 July 2022 

      WHERE TO:        Barry Island Pleasure Park 

                        WHY?:              TO HAVE MAJOR FUN! 

Due to parental demand, we have organized a day trip to Barry Island to bask in 

the sunshine whilst enjoying cold ice cream! 

Long, clean sandy beaches and picturesque scenery with activities to attract 

everyone, Barry Island is the perfect destination for traditional seaside holidays.  

Come and join us with your extended family.  

Cost: 

only £15.00 per seat (for both adult and children seats) 

Babies and toddlers need to be strapped in their travel seats provided by parents 

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES ARE TODDLERS/BABIES PERMITTED ON LAPS 

 Details of the day:        

 

Booking Details: 

Booking of seats needs to be in person with Mrs Mahmood and Mrs Ahmed (FSWs) 

with FULL PAYMENT.  Bookings without FULL PAYMENT will not be possible.  

This trip is open to all our parents and their extended family but is strictly on a 

“first come, first served” basis. Book early to avoid disappointment. 

SUN, SEA AND SAND……..WHAT MORE COULD YOU POSSIBLY WANT? 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer: 

Parents are responsible for their children on the trip at all times.  Ward End Primary School 

and its staff are not liable for the welfare of your children on this trip.  This trip is an 

outing organised by volunteers and the school bears no responsibility for cost implications or 

liability for families or children. 

Departure from Ward End Primary School 8.00 am prompt! 

Arrival at Barry Island Approximately   11.00 am 

Departure from Barry Island 6.00 pm prompt! 

Arrival back at Ward End Primary School     9.00 pm 

 


